STATE OF

OHIO

BOARD OF PHARMACY

Pharmacy Compounding Rules - Effective 7/1/2021

Effective July 1, 2021, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy’s updated pharmacy compounding rules
go into effect. These rules apply to both in-state and non-resident pharmacies. For more information
about these rule updates, the Board has developed the following guidance documents:

e In-State Compounding Pharmacies: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/PharmCompound
e Non-Resident Compounding Pharmacies: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/NRPcompound
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